
City of Watseka 
201 Brianna Dr 

PO Box 338 
Watseka IL. 60970 

LIQUOR COMMITTEE MEETING 
MARCH 12TH, 2024 

6:00 PM 

PRESENT: Aldermen Barragree, Cahoe, Marcier, Muench, and Mayor Allhands 
GUESTS: Tyler Haynes with Cluck Bucket 

Mayor Allhands opened the meeting at 6:00 pm. During public comment Tyler Haynes with 
the Cluck Bucket spoke asking for a possible gaming/alcohol license for this new business 
at 800 W Walnut. Mayor Allhands stated the committee would discuss this at a later date, 
at this time there are no available licenses.  
Mayor Allhands stated he has been contacted by the Flower Social and they would like to 
be able to deliver a bottle of wine with a bouquet of flowers, they would fall under the B2 
license-selling alcoholic liquors beer and wine only in package quantities for $300.00. The 
committee was ok with this. 

Mayor Allhands stated the committee has before them the list of the 2024-2025 liquor 
renewal applications list. They have completed all the necessary paperwork and have paid 
the fees. Alderman Barragree makes a motion to recommend to the council to accept 
the 2024-2025 liquor licenses and Alderman Marcier seconded. Roll call carried 5-0.  

Mayor Allhands stated the committee has before them the list of the 2024-2025 gaming 
applications. There are currently 88 machines in the city. The applicants have completed 
all the necessary paperwork and have paid the fees. Alderman Barragree makes a motion 
to recommend to the council to accept the 2024-2025 gaming licenses and Alderman 
Marcier seconded. Roll call carried 5-0. 

Mayor Allhands stated the committee has before them the list of the 2024-2025 cigarette 
applications. The applicants have completed all the necessary paperwork and have paid 
the fees. Alderman Cahoe makes a motion to recommend to the council to accept the 
cigarette licenses and Alderman Muench seconded. Roll call carried 5-0. 

Mayor Allhands stated there is 1 raffle license to the Elks. Alderman Barragree makes a 
motion to accept the raffle license and Alderman Marcier seconded. Roll call carried 
5-0. 



Alderman Barragree makes a motion to adjourn at 6:13 and Alderman Marcier seconded. 
Roll call carried 5-0. 

 

 

 

________________________________________ 
John Allhands, Mayor 

 
 


